
 

 

 

 

 

 

31 August 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Internet Payment System 

 

The school’s internet payment system – Pay 360 – ceased operation on 31 July 2023 and therefore can 

no longer be used to make payments in relation to the school canteen and school trips. 

 

A new system called iPayimpact will be introduced but will not be operational until later in 

September 2023.  You will be informed about the start date of the new system and log in details as 

soon as possible. 

 

In the meantime, funds can be added to your daughter’s school canteen account by inserting cash at 

the revaluer units located within the school or by forwarding a cheque to the school office.  Payments 

for the school trips to Prague and Lusaka can be made by cash or cheque. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation with this changeover. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Susan Cullinan 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


